29th October 2014

Robin Jackson Harmony International / UK Travel Designers Ltd 19 The Mall Bromley BR1 1TT



**London Community** 

11-13 Norwood High St West Norwood London SE27 9JU Tel: 020 8670 6714

## Dear Robin

Thank you so much for all the hard work you put into organising the concert at All Saints Parish Church on Saturday 25<sup>th</sup> October 2014. The choirs were amazing and we all had a great time.

Thanks to the generosity of the audience and the choirs we raised £1100 for L'Arche London. Charitable donations such as these help us to enrich the lives of those we support by enabling us to provide a far wider range of activities and development. We are very grateful for your continued support.

Best wishes

George O'Neill

Georg Esin.

Director and Community Leader